
 

Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org> 

Fwd: Rezoning at NE side of Tillett lane 
1 message 

Michael Brusseau <mike.brusseau@knoxmpc.org> Tue, Sep 11, 2012 at 8:38 AM 
To: Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org> 

Re:  Item 31 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Kim Ingram >kfingram1116@gmail.com<  
Date: Mon, Sep 10, 2012 at 8:15 PM 
Subject: Rezoning at NE side of Tillett lane 
To: "michael.brusseau@knoxmpc.org" <michael.brusseau@knoxmpc.org> 
 
 
We agree with the staff recommendation. We think any more commercial would not be to the benefit of the 
residents. This also could lead to more commercial which we do not want. We do not believe our roads are 
equipped for more traffic and there is children in the neighborhood. This strip of land lies between 2 residents of 
which one is ours. We do not want this 50 feet from our back door. Strangers on this property worries us. Mr 
Walker already using it to dump piles of rock, piles of dirt, scrape metal, old fences and a Hugh burn pile. He sets 
his fires and left them. This is also a great concern to us. I don't think any of you would want this in your back door. 
It's no fun trying to enjoy your Saturday on the deck and have to smell whatever he's burning or hear his bobcat 
running .Thanks for listening to our voice. Tony and Kim Ingram
 
 
 
--  
Michael A. Brusseau, AICP, Senior Planner 
Knoxville-Knox County Metropolitan Planning Commission 
City-County Building, Suite 403 
400 Main St. 
Knoxville, TN  37902 
Phone: (865) 215-2500 
Fax: (865) 215-2068
www.knoxmpc.org
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